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The opening of our new classrooms 

How it used to be 

After months of building, Shabana 

Mahmood MP, opened our           

wonderful new set of classrooms with 

help from School Councillors. The 

new classrooms   replaced the old 

huts. They are superb and attractive 

places for our pupils to learn with 

three classrooms and a set of toilets. 

One classroom will become our new     

library; the other two are Mrs Rai-

Moore’s and Mrs Saxena’s classroom. 

Inside one of the new classrooms Outside of what will be our new library 

The old classrooms that were demolished last summer. 



The new classrooms 

A Victorian sink uncovered by the builders when they 

discovered a cellar from a old property that used to be 

here before the school. 

These have been built with high quality wood designed 

to last. 

The veranda which allows staff and pupil to walk from 

the main area. 

Inside the new classrooms—bright and spacious.  Ready for lessons. 

In the last 6 months we have been able to spend over £1million to improve our premises. Most of this money has come from 

bids we have made to the government. The new ceilings, lights inside, windows, doors and the new building have all made a 

big improvement to our school as a place to learn and work. Thank you for your patience shown during the building works.  


